
 
 

Driving restrictions – 2016 

 
 
There are no driving restrictions on international HGV traffic at weekends or on public 
holidays in the following countries: 

 

Albania 

Armenia 

Azerbaijan 

Belarus 

Belgium 

Bosnia-Herzegovina 

Cyprus 

Denmark 

Estonia 

Finland 

Georgia 

Ireland 

Jordan 

Kazakhstan 

Kosovo 

Kuwait 

Kyrgyzstan 

Latvia 

Lithuania 

Macedonia (FYROM) 

Moldova 

Montenegro 

Morocco 

Netherlands 

Norway 

Russia 

Serbia 

Sweden 

Tajikistan 



Tunisia 

Turkey 

Turkmenistan 

Ukraine 

United Kingdom 

Uzbekistan 

 

 

Sources: IRU Member Associations, January 2016 

 


